
MEET YOUR BUS DRIVER! 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

We’re ready to roll into another amazing school year at Summersville R-II, and we want 
you to meet one of the most important members of your child’s daily school experience 
– their bus driver! 

Your Driver: Kenny Keeling 
Route Color: Blue  
Phone Number: 417-247-9692  
 

 



Your bus driver is excited to welcome students aboard the Wildcat Bus each morning 
and safely return them home each afternoon. They are committed to creating a safe, 
friendly, and positive ride for every student. 

Important Reminders for a Smooth Ride: 

● Please have your child at the bus stop at least 5 minutes earlier than their normal 
pick-up time. 

● Our district makes every effort not to combine routes, as we know consistency is 
important for families. However, there may be times when combining routes is 
unavoidable.  We appreciate your understanding and flexibility when route 
changes happen. Pick-up and drop-off times may be slightly different on those 
days. 

● You may use the driver’s cell phone number above if necessary to communicate 
and let the driver know if your student won’t be riding on certain days.  Please be 
respectful! 

● If you have questions about transportation please call Roger Porter at 
417-932-4613 ext. 1050 
 

We look forward to partnering with you for a safe and happy school year. 
 Thank you for trusting us with your most precious cargo — your child! 

Go Wildcats! ,\� 

Sincerely, 

Roger Porter 
Transportation Director 
 


